

November 1, 2008

Dear TAGnet Ministry Client:

It is amazing to me as I think back on how God has blessed the ministry of TAGnet since it was founded in 1994 to help churches, schools, and ministries like yours harness the power of the Internet for the Gospel! We have hosted thousands of individual web sites at a time when it was very difficult to find hosting. We have also been a part of a number of experiments that have allowed video streaming and flash movies to now be a part of the mainstream of ministry and more.

For the past 4 years, our TAGnet team has been highly focused on developing a new Web 2 software platform to allow ministry via the Web to reach incredible new heights. You know that new web based software platform as netAdventist.

On September 1, 2008, TAGnet completed the transfer netAdventist to the world Seventh-day Adventist Church. Church leadership has caught the vision of how this technological tool can empower ministry in the 21st Century. The new General Conference Office of Global Software Development is now overseeing the implementation of netAdventist in Divisions around the world.

TAGnet is in the process of finishing the transition of our clients to the new netAdventist 3 platform. As a part of the transition, TAGnet will no longer be offering support services. We are highly recommending a new company, netAserve. netAserve is an organization dedicated to providing support to the Seventh-day Adventist church through training, maintenance and support for netAdventist. Most of the team members at netAserve have been part of the TAGnet organization for many years.

I wish you God's richest blessing on your ministry endeavors in this incredible time of earth's history.

Sincerely,

Dan Houghton